Point Beach Nuclear Plant
Operated by Nuclear Management Company, LLC

NMC

Committed to Nuclear Excellence

October 3, 2006 NRC 2006-0077

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852

Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2
Dockets 50-266 and 50-301
License Nos. DPR-24 and DPR-27

Supplemental Response to Generic Letter 2004-02,
Potential Impact of Debris Blockage on Emergency Recirculation
during Design Basis Accidents at Pressurized Water Reactors

Reference: 1. Letter from NMC to NRC dated September 1, 2005 (NRC 2005-0109)
2. Letter from NRC to NMC dated February 9, 2006
3. Letter from NRC to PWR Licensees dated March 28, 2006

On September 13, 2004, NRC Generic Letter (GL) 2004-02 requested Pressurized
Water Reactor (PWR) licensees to evaluate emergency core cooling system and
containment spray system recirculation functions in light of the information provided in
GL 2004-02, and to provide the NRC a written response. On September 1, 2005, NMC
committed to provide additional information on the replacement strainer design within
60 days of the acceptance of the final design. The Plant Operations Review Committee
accepted the final design on August 3, 2006.

On February 9, 20086, the NRC issued a Request for Additional Information (RAI)
associated with NMC response to GL 2004-02 (Reference 2). In accordance with the
March 28, 20086, letter from the NRC to PWR Licensees (Reference 3), NMC intends to
defer submittal of the final design information until it can be combined with the response
to the February 9, 2006, RAI (Reference 2). In accordance with Reference 3, this
response will be submitted by the end of 2006 for Unit 2 and by the end of 2007

for Unlt 1.
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